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DATE: November 24, 2014

TO:

FROM:

Food Protection Program

SUBJECT: Kozy Shack Enterprises, LLC - RECALL [Food]

AFFECTED
PRODUCT: Kozy Shack® Simply Well® Chocolate Pudding 4 oz. cups
SUMMARY: Unclassified Recall; The recall has been initiated because the product contains undeclared milk and lacks
product labeling.
The product comes in a small, clear 4 oz. plastic container and contains a yellow lid with the Kozy Shack
logo on it. The carton in which the product was shipped is identified with the following information:
e Lot Number: 31637681
° Item Code: 00050000073491
° USE BY:31 DEC 14
The recalled product was distributed through foodservice distribution channels and not sold in retail stores.
The product was distributed in the nearby states of lllinois, Michigan and Ohio.
SUGGESTED
ACTION: Recommend notification of affected parties via phone, fax, or e-mail. Foodservice customers can contact

Consumer Affairs at 855-716-1555, Monday 9 a.m. — 3:30 p.m. Central Time and Tuesday — Friday 8 a.m. -
3:30 p.m. Central Time. Furthermore, if any recalled products are found, notify this office at 317-233-3213,
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Recall -- Firm Press Release

FDA posts press releases and other notices of recalls and market withdrawals from the firms
involved as a service to consumers, the media, and other interested parties. FDA does not endorse
either the product or the company.
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Kozy Shack Enterprises, LLC Issues Allergen Alert on Unlabeled
Foodservice Chocolate Pudding Cups

Contact:
Consumer:
855-716-1555

Media:
Rebecca Lentz
651-375-5949

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE -- November 21, 2014 — Kozy Shack Enterprises, LLC is voluntarily recalling
certain items of its Foodservice Kozy Shack® Simply Well® Chocolate Pudding 4 oz. cups because they contain
undeclared milk and lack product fabeling. People who have an allergy or severe sensitivity to milk run the risk of
serious or life-threatening allergic reaction if they consume these products,

The recalled product was distributed through foodservice distribution channels and not sold in retail stores. Product
was distributed to 20 states; Connecticut, Florida, Georgia, Illinois, Towa, Kansas, Louisiana, Maine, Maryland,
Massachusetts, Michigan, Minnesota, New Jersey, New York, North Carolina, Ohio, Pennsylvania, Virginia, West
Virginia and Wisconsin,

The product comes in a small, clear 4 oz. plastic container and contains a yellow lid with the Kozy Shack logo on it,
The carton in which the product was shipped is identified with the foHowing information:

Lot Number: 31637681
Ttem Code: 00050000073491
USEBY:31 DEC 14

There have been no illnesses reported, and there are no quality issues with the produet.

The recall was initiated after it was discovered that the milk-containing product was distributed without complete
labeling.

Customers who have purchased this product are urged to discontinue vse of the item and return it to the place of
purchase. Kozy Shack will work with customers to collect the product.

Foodservice customers can contact Consumer Affairs at 855-716-1555, Monday 9 a.m. — 3:30 p.m. Central Time and
Tuesday — Friday 8 a.m. — 3:30 p.m. Central Time.
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